

## ROCK & RAPID - WHOLE SCHOOL TRIP - TUESDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 2024

Tuesday, 16/01/2024 10:04

To Prime Parents of:

To School Members:

☑ EMAIL

Dear Parent/Carer of \$SchoolMember\$,

## **Trip to Rock & Rapid - Tuesday 6th February 2024**

We are delighted to let you know that we have booked a full day of fun and challenging activities for all the children in Class 1 and 2 at Rock & Rapid in South Molton.

The full cost for this trip, including transport, is funded by the school's PE fund and so there is no cost to families.

The children will rotate around a series of activities throughout the day. ?All the children will?participate in bouldering and climbing.? Class 1 will also take part in low rope, slackline and team building activities while Class 2 take part in archery and high rope activities.

Please ensure that your child/ren are in school by 8.50am on the day to ensure that we can get away promptly. ?We will be travelling to and from the venue by coach and will be back at school in time for pick-up at 3.30pm.?

Please provide them with a packed lunch, a drink and a healthy snack. The children should wear their PE kit, ie black joggers/leggings, trainers, white polo shirt and their school PE hoodie. Please also ensure that they have a warm, waterproof coat.? They will be taking part in activities inside and outside, so please also send them in with hat and gloves if it is a cold day.

As we are taking the children off the school site, we do need parental consent for your child to attend, a consent only payment request has been set up on the Gateway. **Please log in to give your consent by Tuesday 30th January 2024**. A school packed lunch may be ordered. Please state on the Gateway when you give consent whether your child will bring a packed lunch from home or if they require a school packed lunch. School packed lunches cost £2.50 and if ordered a charge (where applicable) will be added to Dinners on the Gateway.

**Rock & Rapid require every parent to complete a waiver form** before their child can participate in the activities. This must be done online.?Please click on the following link to complete the waiver. If you need any assistance with this, please contact the school office.

https://waiver.smartwaiver.com/e/F3jEDXAt4uF4T8MReTUpch/?

We are very much looking forward to what promises to be a fun day!

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via the office.

Best wishes?

Mrs Godly and Mr Saltearn



## **Kings Nympton Primary School**

Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP t: 01769 580512 e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.